
 
	
December 9, 2016 
 
 
To:  Dylan Rodriguez, Chair 
 Riverside Division 

From: Ryan Julian, Chair   
 Graduate Council 
 
 
RE: GSOE Bylaw Change E4.3 and E4.4 
 
 
At their December 8th meeting, the Graduate Council discussed the proposed changes to the 
GSOE bylaws. The Council did not have any concerns with these changes.  
 


